
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 

AASD NEW BOARD  
MEMBER ORIENTATION 

 

Members of the Appleton Area School District Board of Education will be 
participating in a virtual “New Board Member Orientation” session on  

 

Wednesday, June 3, 2020 
at 2:00 PM 

 
All members taking part in the orientation session will be participating from 
remote locations. Although it is possible that there may be a quorum of the 

board participating, no official board action will be taken.  
 
 
 

Requests for access or additional information should be directed to  
Executive Assistant Clara Kopplinger  

at kopplingerclar@aasd.k12.wi.us or (920) 832-6126 
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